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 Objection

Comments Having HGVs regularly going to and from the site, through East Grinstead town, along very small roads
that are too narrow for such vehicles and for this to be happening multiple times a day is not at all
acceptable. The route is already very congested and these huge vehicles clogging up the roads even
more throughout the day would very negatively impact on residents of the town (especially those along
the route), anyone visiting the town or other businesses such as Standen, for workers in the town.
Also, there is the environmental impact of these huge vehicles going to and fro so regularly. The roads
just cannot sustain this extra load and extra traffic, especially the narrow smaller roads. It is just not
sensible in any way.
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